
 
 

 
 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 24 of 2020 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/70/02 

 

 

27 April 2020 

 

 

 

Further to Notice to Mariners No. 12 of 2020 regarding Cable Repairs - Malta-Sicily 

Interconnector Submarine Cable 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, informs mariners that further to 

Notice to Mariners No. 12 of 2020 regarding Cable Repairs - Malta-Sicily Interconnector 

Submarine Cable, the burial of the cable being carried out by the vessel M/V POLAR 

KING will commence on Tuesday 28th April 2020 and is expected to be completed by 

Monday 4th May 2020, weather permitting. 

 

The burial will be held along the following 2 stretches from A to B and from C to D: 

 

Position           Latitude (N)  Longitude (E) 

 

A  36° 33’.278  014° 30’.933      

B  36° 30’.586  014° 31’.088 

 

C  36° 16’.620  014° 33’.572      

D  36° 16’.083  014° 33’.529 

 

Since the vessel, will be conducting underwater operations, she will be restricted in 

her ability to manoeuvre. 

 

Mariners are instructed to navigate with caution when the above mentioned vessel is 

sight and maintain a safe distance of 1.0 Nautical Miles from the vessel. 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 194, 2123, 2124, 2537, 2538 and Int. 4301 

 

 

 

Positions referred to WGS 84 DATUM 


